
PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT 2015 

On 8 June 2015 parents and children were provided with the opportunity to learn more about the 

Macedonian Community Language School’s processes, meet the teachers and other parents. 

 

Teachers, Breanna Manov, Jovanka Jakovceska and John Ailakis presented on their respective programs and 

invited parents to participate in some hands on learning with students. 

 

 

 

 

Kathy Lazaridis, Director of the language school, said 

the night was a wonderful occasion for the school 

community to come together and meet.  “The collaboration between teaching staff, parents and students 

was motivational and I would like to thank everyone who attended.  Our language school is based on strong 

partnerships with students and their families.” 
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